SALSBURY CORPORATION

1450 HARRISON STREET
OAKLAND, CALIFORNIA

June 2, 1936

iss G. E. Lyous,
2353 Hollyridge Drive,
Hollywood, California.

Dear liss Lyons:

I wish to thank you for
writing to lMr. Hilke of the 3Seattle Cedar
Lumber Manufacturing Company on lMay =25th.
We received an order this morning from lr.
Hilke for a lotor Glide and will make ship-
ment to him at the earliest possible date.

In connection with answering
inguiries that come in, I suggest that you
refrain from mentioning the folding handle
bar feature of the Motor Glide, as we are
planning to eliminate this feature on the
standard model, although it will be available
on special order at a slightly higher price.

Otherwise your letter is

splendid and as I said before, I apprecicte
your replying to the inquiry received.

Cordially yours,

Y

EFS:1IS E. P, Salsbury




